January 10, 2020
Edwards Aquifer Authority
900 E Quincy

San Antonio, TX 78215

Re: Well # W107-002; Entity # E106-783

Our meter reading is showing we have gone over our allotted usage of 456,191 galions fortheyearof —- - —— -~ -

2019, This is due to the whole property being on this one well until the end of July, when we installed a
new meter for our rental property. We split the well to have three houses on the new meter and
everything else remaining on this one. The new meter used 18,520 gallons last year, from the date of
install. This is because we only had one house hooked up on the meter. We have corrected this problem
to have all three houses on the new meter for the year 2020. Please let me know the status of my
account. You can contact me with any questions you may have at 210-651-6018 (office) or 210-789-0388
(cell).

Sincerely,

Broderick Milfords

Broderick Milford
Owner

Fey’s Boat & Camper Storage



